
December 17, 1999

Mr. Douglas Tomchuck
USEPA - Region 2
290 Broadway - 19th Floor
New York NY 10007-1866

Dear Doug;

As concerns the charge questions needed for the peer review of the
Baseline Modeling Report, the Citizen's liaison Group has only one request.

We feel that the peer reviewers should be charged with reviewing
the General Electric Model along with the EPA Model. The very existance of
another model demands it's review and really cannot be ignored.

A narrowing of scope at this point is akin to that old saying " An ounce
of prevention is worth a pound of cure" - do it now rather than be forced
to later. The GE Model must be reviewed in this peer review session.
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Sincferely,

Judy Schmidt-Dean
Chair
Citizen I/aison Group
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